[bookmark: _GoBack]FRIENDS OF SAINTBRIDGE POND
WORKDAY NOTES SUNDAY 20 NOVEMBER 2016
Present: KP, BR, TB, JC, DJ, JA, PB, MR, MM, GB
Apologies: FP, MB, CB, WA, Zandra, MG
Matters arising from previous notes:
No incidents to report this month which is really good.
Volunteer Hours (up to today 20/11 = 150)
Work done these past two weeks.  
Clearing and preparing the Community Gardens for the winter.  Clearing the vegetation along the whole of the spinney in preparation for planting the 50 wild garden trees donated by TCV. Re-Seeded Curlew Bank thank you Ken, Marianne & Charlie who have worked long and hard these past two weeks.
Tony designed the poster for the Community Bulb Planting Day on 20 November and displayed it in the notice board.  
MM valued the found gold ring (£104 or £155 in High Street vouchers) at a jewellers in Cirencester.
MM, KP, PB & MB attended the Small Sparks Afternoon Tea event on 9 November. Ken networked with various groups and has a possible contact with a group with learning difficulties who wish to help us with the work around the pond in the future.
MM attended the GCC Lottery information evening, which presented a future GCC Lottery web page which individual groups can share to raise funds. This looks like a great idea and will help generate funds easily for FOSP.   MM to share further information when this arrives from GCC.

Donations
We received 50 wild garden trees from TCV to be planted in the spinney. GCC donated grass meadow seed for the curlew bank and two signs.
MM donated seed whish Tony has bagged some up and some to do which will be sold at the corner shop. Barbara to get in touch with the Area Manager to get permission.


Future Work
MM contacted Mark Jones from the Aston project who has offered the groups services in the New Year to help with work on the large island, the swan platform and the small island.

Maintenance Plan
We are on target with the tasks within the maintenance and development plan. The spinney work was due between November and December with the Small Island and Large Island Work and AGM from the New Year. Clearing the Silt Traps are ongoing.  

AGM
Sunday 19 February 11.00- 12.30 at Saintbridge Rugby Club Ken has offered to arrange.

MM is away next meeting on 4 December.  Tony has kindly offered to do the notes and Barbara and Ken are on hand to organise the work for the day. Thank you.


AOB
Jane & Charlie have requested a sweatshirt which we will order from donations from GL4 Together which MM will approach for a request with some t-shirts for the group Individuals will contribute half the amount.  Sweatshirts are £17.99 and T-shirts are £12.

Next Workday Meeting 4 December 2016
MM. 20.11.2016
